
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS
INVITATION FOR BIDS

[bookmark: Text3]The Department of Corrections is conducting a competitive bid process for the Higher Education Classroom Renovation project at the Maine State Prison in Warren, Maine.  Bids will be opened and read aloud at the Bureau of General Services, Augusta, ME at 2:00 p.m. November 18, 2020.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The project is a 6,000 square foot interior renovation for classrooms, library, art instruction, computer access, and other functions, with associated building systems upgrades.

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services website: http://www.maine.gov/dafs/brem/business-opportunities
